
Submitter: CeAnne Currie 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB3450 

I support HB 3450 because it sets in motion a plan to transition all fuel tanks off the 

banks of the Willamette River.  These tanks are old and they will tumble into the river 

in the event of an earthquake, sparking fires and destroying the ecosystem for the 

plants and animals all the way to the Pacific Ocean. They also put neighboring 

residents at high risk. 

 

This is an urgent statewide fuel issue. We can’t stop an earthquake or fire or 

derailment but we can make safety and prevention priorities to protect people and the 

environment.  


